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Travel Award Report 

 During the week of May 22nd through the 27th, I traveled to Washington D.C. to present 

at the Association for Psychological Science conference. There I presented my poster on How 

Religiosity Predicts Self-Harm. During my time at the conference, I attended seminars and 

speeches. One speech that I heard was about the Psychology of Conspiracy Theories which was 

quite interesting. Furthermore, on the 26th when I presented my poster, quite a few professors 

and other students approached my poster and asked me very thought provoking questions that 

will help me better the study and maybe possible reconduct it with the inclusion of their 

feedback. I was thankful for the opportunity to go to this conference, and it simply reassured me 

that psychology is my desired career path.  


